
5 Jan 2023 

[Seeking your Input] Curating BCAA-IOSH Singapore WSH Conference 2023 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

BCA Academy (BCAA) and Institution of Occupational Safety and Health (IOSH) Singapore Branch 
has been jointly organizing the WSH Conference for the construction sector annually. 

We are now planning for the next WSH Conference in May 2023.  To help us curate the conference 
content that will benefit the WSH fraternity, we would like to invite you to complete a survey (it will 
only take about 4 minutes to complete).  We look forward to your valuable input by 15 Jan 2023. 

Click here  to complete the survey or scan the QR code here: 
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